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4th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

‘Wild Science’ Visit 
 
We are excited to inform you that on Monday 1st July, we are hoping that children in the Nursery will be visited 
by ‘Wild Science.’ ‘Wild Science is a company that provides interactive educational animal encounters for children.  
 
The animal experience we are hoping to book is designed to give your children the opportunity to view and handle 
a variety of smaller animals. ‘Wild Science’ will bring a selection of small mammals, invertebrates and reptiles to 
the Nursery setting for children to experience and encounter. The specific animals assigned to our visit are subject 
to availability and not confirmed until the day. 
 
Children will visit ‘Wild Science’ during their normal Nursery session, and will not leave the school site. The visit 
is run by trained staff from ‘Wild Science’ and children will also be closely supervised by Nursery staff at all times.  
 
Please speak to Nursery staff if your child has any known allergies to animals or if you have any concerns.  
 
Payment 
 
In order to help cover the cost of the visit, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.13 per child. All 
contributions are very much appreciated and allow us to continue to offer your children a range of interesting 
opportunities and experiences at school. Payments should be made via the school’s sQuid system or via 
card/contactless in the school office.  
 
Please note, that as with any trip or visit, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions the visit may not be 
able to go ahead. On this occasion we will need to confirm on Friday 14th June if we have received enough 
donations to secure the booking. If we have not, unfortunately on this occasion, the visit will not be able to go 
ahead.  
 
We do hope we are able to proceed with this visit as we know your children will enjoy the experience and have 
lots to tell you at the end of the day. We thank you in advance for your ongoing support. 
 
 
J. Allen     L Beardsley 
 
Jennifer Allen/Lauren Beardsley 
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